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“Veggies on Wheels” (edited by Wolfgang W.) generally appears around the beginning of every month.
 

Dear Pfenning’s Food Box Community, 
  
Here we are with our last delivery run for this year. And what a year it has been! 
We cannot overstress how pleased we are to offer our organic home delivery service to our nearby 
and farther away community, now heading into its 24th year. Although home delivery in itself may 
no longer be unique, you will be hard-pressed to find any such local service provided with as 
much genuine dedication and expertise as ours. The same may also be said for our Store which 
has been around for even longer – since 1993 when Almut took over the Pfenning’s Farm Store 
and set the foundation for Pfenning’s Organic & More. Both our daughters, Barnhild and 
Aurélie, are now actively working in the Store to carry on the torch and our family tradition.   
 

FOOD BOX Holiday Delivery Schedule 
 
Once again, here is our Christmas and New Year’s Delivery Schedule: 
 

NO DELIVERIES December 27-29 
 

NO DELIVERIES January 3-5, 2022 
 

Back for regular deliveries in the New Year on January 10-12, 2022. 
 
BIWEEKLY DELIVERIES: 
Biweekly customers who received a delivery LAST week will get their 
next one on January 10-12. 
Biweekly customers receiving a delivery THIS week will get their next 
one on January 17-19. Feel free to let us know if you would like to 
adjust this to a delivery on January 10-12. 
 
STORE Holiday Schedule 
 
Pfenning’s Organic & More will be open until 2 p.m. on December 
24th. After the Store Holiday Break, we will reopen again for business 
on Tuesday, January 4th, 2022. Looking forward to seeing you in the 
Store if your travels lead you our way. 
 
As always, a big thank-you to all of YOU who value and 
support our Store and Home Delivery Service! We are grateful 
for your ongoing and faithful patronage! 
 
From all of us at Pfenning’s Organic & More, we 
sincerely wish you a joyful, healthy and Merry 
Christmas and a very promising and Happy New Year, 
 
Barnhild, Almut & Wolfgang, Jenny, Aurélie and  
Hayley (at the bottom left) 

 


